
VISIT  OF  THE  REPRESENTATIVE
OF  THE  WCC’  S  “ECUMENICAL
ACCOMPANIMENT PROGRAM” TO THE
PATRIARCHATE.
On Clean/Ash Wednesday, 24th of February / 11th of March 2011,
after  the  Holy  Liturgy  of  the  Pre–Sanctified  Gifts
[Offerings],  His  Beatitude,  our  Father  and  Patriarch  of
Jerusalem  Theophilos  III,  received  Mr.  Manuel  Quintero,
representative  in  charge  of  the  “Ecumenical  Accompaniment
Program” of the World Council of Churches (W.C.C.) in Israel
and   the  Palestinian  Authority.   This  Program  aims  at
promoting the peace process between Israelis and Palestinians.
Within the framework of the meeting His Beatitude spoke about
the philanthropic role of the Patriarchate, underlining the
benevolent work done by the Institute of the Orthodox Ladies
at Bethany «Sik Sek» and the philanthropic and pastoral work
effected by the Patriarchate at Burkin in the district of
Samaria, in order that the Ecumenical Accompaniment Program
can aid the aforementioned work.

The visitors expressed their willingness to collaborate with
the Patriarchate and proffered their support and aid for the
poor of our flock and the other Christian and non–Christian
Communities.

Chief Secretary’s Office.
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